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Temporary road closure for work on Atlas Dam 
 
Atlas Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be closing Perry Road between Atlas and Gale 

Roads on Monday, April 4. Crews will be installing a new lining of the existing spillway of the 

Atlas Dam. It is expected to reopen on Friday, May 20. Drivers are advised to seek another route. 

Please contact Alex Patsy, Programming & Development Engineer, at 810-767-4920 ext. 252 if 

you have questions.  

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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